Date

Name, Title

Company

Address

City, State, Zip

Dear ___________:

As the Hampton Roads region assesses the economic challenges of our times, the Hampton Roads Economic Development Alliance is formulating ongoing strategies to further promote and market our region as a preferred business location. 

Over the next several weeks, we are meeting with business leaders throughout our region and asking them to provide their confidential insight and recommendations concerning our program of work and upcoming private sector funding campaign.  
During this private sector assessment process, we certainly welcome the input and recommendations from the Mayors and County Chairmen throughout the region. As we try to ensure that our business plan truly reflects the views of business and community leaders we welcome your insights at this time.
If you would like to participate in this assessment process, please contact Kim LeClear, the HREDA Campaign Coordinator, at (757) 664-2625 to schedule a thirty minute meeting with Chip Holcombe or Rob Radcliff from our consulting firm, Resource Development Group.  Your input and recommendations will have a direct impact on our campaign effort. 

Sincerely,

Franklin. R. Bowers, Vice President
Jerome F. Clark, President/Peninsula
Cox Communications


SunTrust Bank

Michael J. Barrett, CEO


Robert R. Brown, Sr., President

The Runnymede Corporation

Robert Brown & Associates, Inc.

